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1. Jim	Brink	is	in	learning	mode,	asking	questions,	providing	input	and	getting	engaged	

with	the	Board.		We	appreciate	him	stepping	up	to	take	on	the	Treasurer’s	role!	

2. Our	current	balance	is:	$362.63.		Jim	indicated	that	no	donation	checks	have	been	

received	since	he	took	over	in	September	except	his	for	$100.		The	Garrett	Club	was	

looking	for	a	new	Treasurer;	not	sure	if	they’ve	found	one	yet.		That	may	be	why	none	

have	been	sent	to	us	yet;	they	usually	have	several	in	September.	

3. The	November	Scholarship	newsletter	article	was	sent	to	the	Board	for	input	last	week.		

Cheryl	will	have	it	to	Kay	by	this	Friday,	October	29.	

4. Our	next	meeting	is	November	10.		One	of	the	main	topics	for	discussion	is	how	we	plan,	

in	the	future,	to	handle	recipients	who	do	not	follow	our	instructions	in	the	letter	

accompanying	their	check	or	thank	us	for	the	money.	

5. The	search	for	a	new	Chairperson	continues…	


